
Subject: Year 1LL Maternity Leave

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Levett’s last day, before she goes on material leave, is Friday 22 March 
and to advise you of our plans for her replacement.

We are delighted to inform you that Miss Bunn returns from her maternity leave and will join the class as 
Classroom Teacher from Monday 8 April.

Miss Bunn will also get to meet the children during week commencing 18 March.

I am sure you will all join me in wishing Mrs Levett all the best for the arrival of her first child.

Yours faithfully

Mrs M Preston
Head of School
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